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GIVING GEELONG THE COUNCIL IT WANTS AND DESERVES 

Geelong will have the council structure it wants with the passage of City of Greater Geelong Amendment Bill 
2017. 

The Legislative Council passed the Bill last night, bringing about the new structure for the City of Greater 
Geelong following the Council’s dismissal in April 2016. 

In an Australian first, the Geelong Citizen’s Jury process put local residents at the forefront of the decision-
making process, letting them determine how their new council should be designed. 

The Bill alters the structure of the Greater Geelong City Council by providing: 

• A Mayor and Deputy Mayor elected by their fellow Councillors for a two-year term 

• Eleven councillors in total elected from four wards, with three wards consisting of three Councillors and 
one ward consisting of two Councillors. 

The changes will mean greater internal support for the Mayor who, now elected by their fellow Councillors, will 
enjoy more support.   

Both the new mayoral arrangement and the ward structure will create a more cooperative council that delivers 
for the communities priorities.  

The multi-member ward structure also means better representation of local needs, increased accessibility of 
voters to Councillors and greater collaboration between Councillors. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Local Government Natalie Hutchins  

“Congratulations to the people of Greater Geelong who will get the first class council they deserve.’’ 

“This is a historic day for the City and I’m proud of everyone involved in making it happen – particularly the 
members of the Geelong Citizens Jury.” 


